
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations Ava 
Congratulations to Ava in the Sea Otters who 

has earned a place in the under 13s 

Leicestershire county netball team.  This is 

an amazing achievement considering Ava is 

only 10 years old!  She had to go for many 

trials and a lot of girls didn’t get through. 

Her family are so proud of her saying that 

she worked really hard, showing 

determination and perseverance to gain her 

place.  WOW!  Well done Ava,  

we are all so proud of you. 
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After the shortest half term we can remember 
we have managed to pack in May Day, SATS for 
Year 6 and Year 2, bowling and a VR day for all 
KS2 children, we break for half term today and 

return to school on Monday 3rd June for the final 
half term of the school year! 

 

KS2 VR Day –  
Bringing the Outside World into the Classroom 

 
 

Year 1 Be Skilled Sports at 
Oxley Primary School 

Mrs Jones accompanied our 
year 1 children to a morning of 
sports with all the Year 1 
children from the Be Skilled 
Trust family of schools.  Over 
100 children took part and they 
had a great time working in 
teams and interacting with 
children from the other 
schools. 

 The Lions and Sea Otters have had a fabulous 

day today.  They welcomed Matt from Prime VR 

to our school and with him the Lions visited real 

volcanoes around the world before finishing 

with a supervolcano in Yellowstone National 

Park!  The Sea Otters looked at the circulatory 

system and by delving into a virtual world they 

saw the network of veins and arteries in the 

human body and how they work alongside the 

heart and lungs.   

 

What an amazing experience for the children 

giving them more understanding of their 

current science topic.  Thank you to Miss North 

for arranging this exciting day for us.  

 

 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton Villa Celebration 
 

On Saturday 18th May in the afternoon we held our annual presentation for the 2018 - 19 season.  
It was a wonderful afternoon.  There were lots of children representing Belton School.  Out of the 
86 children presented with a trophy 60 have an association with Belton, either through school, 
grandparents or being part of a family coming from the village. We now have teams with children 
from 4 years old up to 13 years old. 
 
I would like to thank the school for its continued support and encouragement for the children 
taking part in our club.  Mrs Lavine (my mum and the lunchtime supervisor) tells me the kids can’t 
wait to tell her how they did at the weekend every Monday at lunchtime.   
 
Thanks all, Gaz.   
 

 

 

 

Coming up 
 

Please join us for our assembly in church on  

Tuesday 11th June at 9am.   

This service is being led by the Lions. 
 

 

BeltonFest 

Children’s Bake Off 
Saturday 29th June. 

 
Why not practice your cake making skills over half term? 

 
This competition will be open to all children at Belton School. 

Make a Belton themed cake or cakes of any size. 
the entries will be judged on: 

 the best theme 
 the presentation 

 the taste 
Ideas may include the maypole, the school, the church, the park, the farms, 

or your idea of Belton. 
 

No entry form needed – just bring your cake/s on the day! 

29th June 2019 


